
I would like to also add to my submission that the development clearly does not care for the 
surrounding Tennant's. 

Currently they are dismantling the scaffolding. There is constant banging and reversing noise 
of machinery from 22:00 onwards.

I've attached a photo taken from outside of my bedroom.

J.
0423873776

On 22 May 2017 5:03 p.m., <DASUB@warringah.nsw.gov.au> wrote:
22/05/2017 

MR Jann Marx 
34 / 880 pittwater RD 
dee why NSW 2099 

RE: Mod2017/0106 - 894 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for your submission in respect of the above-mentioned property. Please be 
reminded that under provision of the Government Information Public Access Act, all 
submissions will be posted on Council's Website against the application.

The matters that you have raised will be noted and taken into consideration in the 
assessment of the proposal process. However, please note as previously stated in the 
notification letter, Council will not enter into correspondence in respect of any submission 
due to the large number of submissions Council receives annually. 

Should you wish to monitor the progress of this development application, please feel free to 
visit the Planning and Development section of Council's Website at 
www.warringah.nsw.gov.au . 

We thank you for your submission and should you have any queries, please do not hesitate 
to contact Council on 9942 2111. 

Yours faithfully 

John Slater
Senior Development Assessment Liaison Officer
Environment 

For your reference please find below a copy of your submission: 

Sent: 22/05/2017 10:49:41 PM
Subject: Re: Submission Acknowledgment
Attachments: IMG_20170522_224209.jpg; 



I would like to object to the extension of work hours.

Currently I am woken most days from between 0500-0600.
This is due to the following:
1. builders having loud conversations and yelling at each other from the scaffolding into the 
building site.
2 Engine breaking and usage of the horn from trucks waiting to get into howard ave or oaks 
ave.
3. Trucks (dirt, concrete, crane or building materials) arriving at 0600 and sometimes earlier 
waiting for the site to begin work.

Once the work goes ahead and the scaffolding gets even higher then the noise of the tools 
and workers will be even greater. I am already at a stage where I am unable to open the 
sliding doors to my balcony due the noise and dust on afternoons when I get back from work 
on most of Saturday when the site is active.

Between the noise and dust from the site my outside area which equates to 50% of my units 
area is almost unusable.

I can only image that this when taken into account with the construction on corner of 
pittwater and st davies rd will make this whole corner a very unpleasant place to live for quiet 
some time.

It feels as though council has not given the developments and its impact on the Dee Why 
residents much though.

I would wager that these applications would not go ahead if they were near the residences of 
those approving them.

A most upset Dee Why Tenant

J Marx
0423873776 




